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DJI is committed to supporting our federal, state, and local public safety agencies through enabling the full 
range of capabilities of our UAV products. These capabilities will serve operating scenarios in advanced, 
higher-risk applications. DJI is rolling out the Qualified Entities Program (QEP) to minimize operational 
restrictions for public safety partners that have been pre-verified. 

Through the QEP, DJI will remove all United States domestic geofencing limitations and altitude limitations 
for enterprise aircraft. This will allow users to fly in sensitive locations and at higher altitudes, in order to 
enable critical operations such as disaster response, firefighting, search and rescue, and other public safety 
applications. The QEP is currently available on the Matrice 200 Series, Inspire 2, and Phantom 4 Pro V2.0 
aircrafts with an update to the command and control software (DJI Pilot and Mobile SDK) to remove all NFZ 
restrictions (time, geography, and altitude). 



HOW TO BECOME A QEP USER

Federal, state and local public safety agencies and entities must submit the following documentation:

•  Completed QEP application form

•  Copy of Part 107 license of chief pilot that is updated on a regular basis OR Certificate of Authorization 
    from the FAA, OR other similar flight authorization document

•  Copy of signed T&C

•  Authorization letter on official entity letterhead from entity’s UAV program manager or head of entity

•  Contact information for partner entity’s UAV program manager that is updated on a regular basis 

The QEP will be in trial soon, and slated for release upon successful testing. Your participation and feedback will 
be invaluable for us to optimize and improve the QEP initiative. Email enterprise@dji.com if you are interested. 


